
 

April 30, 2020

 
Mr. Eric Riden
Vice President - Global Supply Chain
Sachem, Inc.
821 Woodward St
Austin, TX 78704
 
Re: Permits by Rule Registration Number: 160561

SACHEM
Austin, Travis County
Regulated Entity Number: RN100676345
Customer Reference Number: CN600383855

 
Dear Eric Riden:
 
As you requested in our conversation on April 28, 2020, you are withdrawing the active Permits by Rule (PBR)
registration received March 23, 2020. We understand that you do not wish to proceed with this registration.
The fee used for this project can be applied to a future submittal received within six months of the date of this
letter by referencing the Receipt Number(s) 461506.
 
All records regarding this application will be retained in case you wish to reactivate the project in the future;
however, any future reactivation will require that you reregister under the requirements of Title 30 Texas
Administrative Code Chapter 106 and the PBR(s) in effect at that time.
 
Thank you for informing us of the changed status of this project.
 
This action is taken under authority delegated by the Executive Director of the Texas Commission on
Environmental Quality.
 

Sincerely,

Kristyn Campbell, Manager

Rule Registrations Section

Air Permits Division

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
 
[Project Number: 313869]
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